
 

 
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT OF THE 1/30/2020 REGULAR 

MEETING OF THE TRI-CITY HEALTHCARE  
DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Board of Directors 

of the Tri-City Healthcare District scheduled for 2:30 p.m. on Thursday 1/30/2020 

in Assembly Room 1 – Eugene L. Geil Pavillion, Open Session – Assembly 

Rooms 2 & 3 at 4002 Vista Way, Oceanside California 92016 is being adjourned 

due to an anticipated lack of a quorum to 2:30 p.m. on Tuesday February 4, 2020 at 

the same location.  The Agenda for the Adjourned Regular Meeting will be posted 

72 hours in advance. 

Any questions should be directed to the attention of Teri L. Donnellan, Executive  
 
Assistant, Tri-City Medical Center; donnellantl@tcmc.com  
 
(760) 940-3348 
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